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I will be returning to China in the near future. I have spent a pleasant and 

fruitful semester in Belarus and I would love to share my experience. The very first 

day I came to the university, I felt the enthusiasm of the International Relations 

Department. The Head of the Department and his co-workers patiently explained 

to us the relevant rules, procedures, and helped us integrate into the student 

community. In this process, they did not show any bias, discontent or impatience 

towards us because of our imperfect language skills. Thanks to the assistance of 

the Department, the beginning of our stay in Belarus was smooth and enjoyable.  

This semester has been full of unforgettable and touching events that made 

me feel that the university cared about them. Among the most unforgettable events 

I would like to mention the following:  

­ The celebration of the university’s 110th anniversary. In order to give 

us the opportunity to see the performance and rejoice in the pleasant atmosphere, 

the university assigned educators to take us to the venue and help us find suitable 

seats. 

­ We have also diligently studied the subjects taught at the university. 

The teaching standards are high. Most teachers have scientific degrees and exhibit 

their profound knowledge. Communication with them has been a superb 

opportunity for us to obtain high-quality education. I would like to express my 

gratitude to my teachers. They are agreeable and kind, their teaching methods are 

flexible, lively and interesting. They have given me a new perspective on 

understanding the concept of “learning how to learn”. 

­ The dormitory staff helped us keep the place clean and tidy so as to 

make the living conditions hygienic and comfortable. 

There are so many more sweet memories I would like to share, but the words 

will not suffice to express my sincere gratitude to my teachers and Mogilev State 

A. Kuleshov University. It is due to your hard work and meticulous arrangements 

that we can study and live happily in such a remote exceptional country with a rich 

culture that differs from ours! I would be glad if all the wonderful people I have 

met visited China and I wish all the teachers success in their work. Let Mogilev 

State A. Kuleshov University develop and prosper!  
 



 

 


